

Chamber Update 1-4-22
· Happy New Year from the Camp Verde Chamber and Business Alliance.  
· Please mark your calendar for the Meet & Greet on January 13th at JT’s Bistro 4pm. Enjoy some free pizza and connect with other businesses in the local area.
· We have been VERY active behind the scenes preparing the second edition of the Chamber Resource Guide to insure including ALL of the businesses represented in Camp Verde in this issue. The 2022 Camp Verde Resource Guide will come out around the third week of January and will include an additional 50 businesses! Most of these businesses are home-based or mobile businesses. We found them through the registration of their business license—and then vetted the businesses to ascertain they were indeed practicing business—not simply having a business license. Again, thanks to the Chamber Team for going through the process of maintaining business integrity within the community.
· Welcome to our newest member: Emily Hoyt with Camp Verde Bookkeeping. Call her up for your bookkeeping needs. 9285922669. 
· The Chamber Team is working on compilation of the next book: Verde Valley Tourism Guide. This guide will include Camp Verde (Emergency, Community Resources, Churches), Restaurants (Camp Verde, Clarkdale, Cottonwood, Cornville-Rimrock, Jerome, Sedona), Breweries, Tasting Rooms, Hotels (Camp Verde, Clarkdale, Cottonwood, Cornville-Rimrock, Jerome, Sedona), Air BnB, Visit the Sites (Camp Verde, Clarkdale, Cottonwood, Cornville-Rimrock, Jerome, Sedona), Verde Valley-The Great Outdoors, Campgrounds & Picnic Areas, Trailheads & Horse Trails, Vineyards & Breweries, Retreats. No release time yet on this book—as it is extensive. 
· We are actively seeking outlets for the Camp Verde Chamber Resource Guide. If you wish to become an outlet for the book, please let us know. There is an opportunity to make $6 per copy as an outlet retailer. 
· There are openings for Ribbon Cutting Events to be scheduled with the Chamber starting in March. Respond to this email to schedule an event. 
· Next Chamber Event February 17th at 4PM Bistro Meet & Greet. 

